
SOUTHWOOD PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
2025 HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and enjoyed their Christmas break!

“WINTER” is our theme for the month of January. The children will learn all about the exciting things this season 
and what it may bring.

We were excited to see everyone during our Singing Programs, it was a huge success! The children did a wonderful 
job singing under the lights. Thank you all for attending.

*REMINDER:  During these cool months, please remember to bring a jacket or sweater for your child every day, it
gets a little chilly in the afternoons. Please write your child’s name on the tag of any of those jackets or sweaters that
may come to school.

*REMINDER*: If your child is sick, please, please keep him/her home until the symptoms have cleared. Thank you in
advance for helping us keep the school clean and free from illness, but this will only work with your help! According
to page 3 in your parent handbook; fever (101.0), diarrhea, conjunctivitis (pinkeye), ear infection, and any nasal
discharge requires your child to stay home. Thank you for your cooperation.

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Wednesday, January 1st: Happy New Year! 

Tuesday, January 2nd-Friday, January 3rd: Christmas Break

Monday, January 6th: Classes resume.

Monday, January 20th: Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, Southwood will observe this holiday. 

Friday, January 26th: Southwood T-shirt Day! 
Everyone wear your Southwood Shirt to school today!
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